
 
 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Board of Police Commissioners 

FROM: Linda Bernard, Esq., Chairperson Policy Committee 

DATE: June 10, 2025 

RE: Policy Committee Meeting Memo 

 

Dear Colleagues, 
 

On behalf of the Board of Police Commissioners Policy Committee, please see the key updates from the 
committee meeting held on June 10, 2025: 

 

Board Attendees: Committee Chairperson Linda Bernard, Commissioner Eva Dewaelsche, and Chairman 
Darryl Woods, Sr. 

 
Staff Attendees: Lydia Garnier– BOPC Board Secretary, Felecia Tyson – BOPC Executive Policy Manager, 
DPD Planning, Research and Accreditation Staff: Lieutenant Michelle Averill, Sergeant Antonio Walker, 
Officer Dylan Tappo, and Jihad Taleb, Project Manager/Analytics Specialist     
 
Unfinished Business: 
The listed policy directives were proposed, discussed in detail and amended with minor revisions.   
The Policy Committee approved to move the following proposed policy directives for a vote at the next 
full Board of Police Commissioners Board meeting.  
 
 Directive 102.8 Department Internet Usage/Web Pages/Social Networking  
 Directive 203.8 Crime Intelligence Unit Policy 
 Directive 204.8 Environmental Ordinance  
 Directive 304.1 Firearms  

There was also discussions and requests from the committee for the DPD to provide a presentation at a 
future meeting regarding firearms.  The future date and time have not yet been determined. 

The next Policy Committee meeting is scheduled for June 17, 2025 at 5pm.  

Sincerely, 
Attorney Linda D. Bernard, J.D.L.L.M, 
Commissioner, District 2  
Chairperson, BOPC Policy Committee 


